Minutes of the Palomar Mountain Planning Organization Meeting May 24, 1997

Board Members Present:
Debbie Bauer, Karl Bauer (alternate), Robert Carlyle, Russ Day, Donna Dose, Elizabeth Get-
zoff (alternate), Bruce Graves, Susan Humason, Jack Norvall, Michael Pique, Carol Ravenscroft,

John Tainer, Robert Thicksten. Joseph Weeks.

The PMPO Board meeting was convened at 12:40 p.m. May 24, 1997, immediately following
the Annual Meeting, at the Palomar Mountain Lodge. The Board welcomed new members Debbie

and Karl Bauer (PO Box 91, (760) 742-1419). Review of the minutes of the April 19 1997 meeting
was postponed.
There was no treasurer’s report; Halcie was unable to attend.

OLD BUSINESS:

Palomar Christian Conference Center Expansion Plans

The PMPO board will visit the Center on Saturday, July 26, as its next meeting.

Dual Government Survey Problem

Jack Norvall is asking Glendale for research help; he notes that $15 per person will put the
PMPO Board on their membership.

NEW BUSINESS:

Fund Raising Possibilities

Bob Thicksten outlined an Observatory-hosted fund raising idea, “Dine, Dance, Observe”
which would be a dinner, dance, and hayride to the 60-inch telescope.

Next Meetings:

Tour of Christian Conference Center July 26, regular meeting November 8, 1997.

The meeting was adjourned at 13:00.

Michael E. Pique, Secretary.



